
Our generosity through prayer and financial support 
enables others to spread the good news of Jesus Christ 
to lands and peoples which we ourselves cannot 
personally visit.

On October 14-15, 2023, we will hold the annual 
collection for the Mission Appeal. Please consider 
giving a gift to this Appeal.

Please look for Please look for your Mission Appeal envelope in the
mail and bring it to Mass with you, or donate online
at www.rockforddiocese.org/donate. 
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On October 14-15, 2023, we will hold the annual
collection for the Mission Appeal. 

By participating through prayer and financial
support, we unite with our Catholic brothers and 
sisters throughout the world to do what Christ has
asasked all of us to do; namely, proclaim, teach,

and live our Catholic Faith.
Please look for your Mission Appeal envelope in the
mail and bring it to Mass with you, or donate online

at www.rockforddiocese.org/donate.

Thank you for your generous gift.

This Mission Appeal Includes:

World Mission Sunday
Missions in the United States
The Church in Latin America

The Church in Africa
Propagation of the Faith

Rockford Diocesan Priests' PensionRockford Diocesan Priests' Pension
Catholic School Financial Support 
for the Diocese of Rockford

Please consider giving to the Mission Appeal by bringing the 
envelope you received in the mail to Mass with you, 
or donate online at www.rockforddiocese.org/donate.
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Please consider giving to the Mission Appeal.

Thank you for your generous gift.

Our generosity through prayer and financial support enables 
others to spread the good news of Jesus Christ to lands and
peoples which we ourselves cannot personally visit.

On October 14-15, 2023, we will hold the annual collection 
for the Mission Appeal. Please consider giving a gift to the
Mission Appeal.

Please look for Please look for your Mission Appeal envelope in the
mail and bring it to Mass with you, or donate online
at www.rockforddiocese.org/donate. 


